From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 18/11/2024 7:40:41 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
18/11/2024

MS Jay Hartnett
2 / 86 Lauderdale AVE
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| am extremely concerned this development will destroy the local ecosystem. Also the quiet
calm neighbourhood which residents have chosen to live in for that reason and the
community actually has somewhere peaceful to go without alcohol loud music and rubbish

polluting the site!!





